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Notice to all Plan Members — Coronavirus - COVID-19 — Information

As we are aware, we must all take precautions during this period to ensure we are
protecting our health and that of others during these special circumstances. We would
encourage you to be pro-active to ensure you remain healthy.

We all have a role to play but more importantly we need to show signs of respect, support
and logic during this time.

Unfortunately, there is a fair amount of false information being provided regarding this
virus. It is important to refer to evidence based websites for information so that you stay
well informed.

We have added a number of links on our website for your easy reference which should
assist you with questions you may have.

You may also wish to review the following websites directly:

Fraser Health Authority — Coronavirus Questions and Answers

HealthLinkBC 811

Service Canada Medical Employment Insurance - Coronavirus

We understand the Government of Canada has waived the one week waiting period to
ensure Medical Employment Insurance is available to you during periods of quarantine
should this become necessary. You may also wish to check with your Employer to

confirm whether any special policy changes are being made at this time.

It is important that you stay aware of the travel advisories as they appear to be changing
on a daily basis.

As always, the Plan office is here to answer any questions regarding your benefits and
would encourage you to contact our office directly.
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